
From: Emily Kam   
Sent: Monday, May 16, 2022 11:40 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: GRIDS2/MCR May 17th Public Meeting 
 

I would like to please stress that Hamilton needs to hold our urban boundary firm. 

We need to think of a more sustainable future and protect our food sources and 

natural environments. We want neighbourhoods that are inclusive and walkable, 

with inclusionary zoning.  More medium density allowances, and less big 

development projects, while incentivizing GREEN HOUSING projects.  

Thank you for your careful consideration,  

Emily Kam  
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